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District Governors Notes for November 2019
The next edition of the new style ROTO publications for 2019-20 is now at the printers. We hope you are enjoying the new format and we hope to hold a seminar on how we wish to promote your future events via ROTO and Social Media to get the best engagement and response.
During November we have supported Children in Need, Firework events in Kidsgrove and Stafford, started local club Youth competitions and begun the Christmas build-up of Santa sleighs, Trees of Light, Carol singing and meals/parties.
[bookmark: _GoBack]KidsOut; Drayton Manor 3rd Dec is upon us and also several clubs have taken advantage of the opportunity to support local events via their subsidy. We are supporting 311 children from 1210 to have a Funday this Christmas.
Due to numbers the First Aider Training Day will be on Saturday January 11th at Penkridge.
Next year’s Conference is at Lion Quays, Oswestry SY11 3EN and the booking form is now available to download from the district website http://www.rotary1210.org/conferehttpwww-rotary1210-orgp1365/
November saw our Vocational Study Exchange Team presenting again at Uttoxeter. We shall be welcoming the Finnish Team to District 1210 in April 2020 and support with Hosting and Vocational placements would be appreciated. Plans for next year’s exchange with Denmark are in hand and applications for that are required, contact G Dean graham@gandjdean.com   
Youth Competitions; all the details and forms are on the district website if you need further information: please note National Finals for some of these are planned to happen at the Rotarygbi Conference taking place at the NEC 1-3rd May 2020 Rotary EXPO. Make a note of the date and plan to see Rotary in action with many partners and project facilitators at this local venue. 
Polio our greatest project was boosted by the World Health Organisation  announcement of the Eradication of Polio type 3 virus from the World.
December heralds the Festive season and may I wish you all a very successful, enjoyable and peaceful time. I hope to be with many of you at various events and Together we can make connections in our local communities aware of Rotary this Christmas.
Brian Reilly
DG District 1210 2019-20
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